

27 June 2024

Tim Carter

Sent via email to <u>fyi-request-27140-ecd5c323@requests.fyi.org.nz</u>

Dear Tim,

Request for official information – RELEASE OF INFORMATION

Thank you for your request for official information dated 5 June 2024. You requested the following information from Queenstown Lakes District Council (QLDC / Council):

• Could you kindly provide a list of all camping grounds which Council has issued a camping ground licence in the past 3 years in accordance with the Camping Ground Regulations 1985.

Please include relevant addresses for each camping ground and identify if any camping grounds are operated by Council or subject to a lease with Council.

QLDC Response

Please see the attached Campground data with this response as requested.

Kind Regards,

Poonam Sethi

Governance and Official Information Advisor